
Traffic Plan 
We are excited for this year’s Wolds Challenge taking place near Huggate!  

Our Centre this year is at: Foxcovert Farm, Huggate, Driffield 

As usual, the Centres we use are in the middle of the beautiful English countryside 
and therefore have limited parking.  

Please car share with other attendees as much as possible to reduce the number of vehicles at the 
Event.  

 

To cause the least amount of disruption possible to the local area, we will be operating the following traffic 
plan on the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Traffic should arrive via Driffield Road through Huggate, the Tibthorpe Road or the North Dalton Road. 
 

• After the junction with Tibthorpe Road, the road from Huggate to Wetwang will be one way.  
The What3Words for this junctions is:  ///decoded.kickbacks.coining 
 

As you travel down this road, towards Foxcovert Farm, you will spot our Team of helpful traffic marshals 
who will direct Leaders, Parents and Carers where to park and where to drop young people off.  

 

You may have to queue for a period of time on Saturday morning, but we 
thank you in advance for your patience and for treating our volunteers with 

respect, as they manage what can be a very busy period during arrivals. 

 

Once parked, Parents and Carers need to walk their young people to the paddock on the farm and quickly 
hand them over to their Leaders, who will be waiting in their Group’s designated meeting area.  

They should then quickly return to their vehicles, so the spaces can be cleared for the next people to use.  

 

The same traffic plan will be in place for collection and should be less busy than the morning due to the 
staggered times that Teams will finish the Event.  
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https://w3w.co/decoded.kickbacks.coining

